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January 28, 2025 

Coordinated Plan Meeting Invitation Via Zoom or In-Person 
  
LKLP Community Action Council, Inc. is hosting a virtual Transportation Coordination Planning 
meeting for Fiscal Year 2026 on March 6, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. EST via Zoom for any interested 
individuals/agencies. You may also attend in-person in the boardroom/training room (Rm 305) of the 
ADA-accessible LKLP building at 398 Roy Campbell Drive, Hazard, KY 41701. This planning and 
informational meeting is regarding the annual South Eastern Kentucky-Public Transportation-Human 
Services Coordinated Plan (LKLP Collaborative). The Zoom link for the meeting is: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86151396514 
or 
(888) 788-0099 
 
Meeting ID: 861 5139 6514 

When 

Thursday March 6, 2025 ⋅ 10am – 12pm (Eastern Time - New York) 

Location 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86151396514, Perry Transit-1-Board Room (40) 
View map 

 
The live link for the Zoom meeting is also posted on LKLP’s website www.lklp.org  
  
During this meeting, LKLP will discuss our collaborative roles with partnering agencies, transportation plans, 
and community suggestions for Federal Transportation Grants administered by the Kentucky Transportation 
Cabinet. These grants and services include 5310 (Enhanced Mobility for Elderly Individuals and Disabled 
Individuals), 5311 (Rural Public Transportation services), and 5539 (Bus Rehabilitation, Replacement 
Purchase, and Transit Building Construction). The grant discussion also includes training funds through the 
Rural Transit Assistance Program (RTAP). Harlan County Community Action Agency will also be presenting 
their transportation plan information for the upcoming year. The grant application covers the period of July 1, 
2025 through June 30, 2026. 
 
All community partners planning to apply for a vehicle under Section 5310 are encouraged to attend this 
meeting. If you have any questions regarding your submissions, please contact Michelle Mullins at 
m.mullins@lklp.net. The deadline for all material for submissions for the Coordinated Plan is March 14, 2025. 
 
The meeting is free and open to the public via Zoom or in-person. All persons interested in transportation are 
invited and encouraged to attend. If you require Limited English Proficiency accommodations, other 
accommodations, or have any questions, please contact LKLP Equal Employment Opportunity Officer, Ms. 
Abby Little at 606-436-8853 or a.little@lklp.net  
 
Please join us, learn about our transportation options, and help us plan how we may better serve your 
transportation needs. 
 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86151396514
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86151396514
https://www.google.com/maps/search/https:%2F%2Fus06web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F82577984643,+Perry+Transit-1-Board+Room+%28100%29?hl=en
http://www.lklp.org/
mailto:m.mullins@lklp.net
mailto:a.little@lklp.net

